
Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for your sincere dedication and hard work, I 

know Rev. Kwak and Dr. Walsh are truly grateful and deeply appreciative of all the 

efforts your made over these last few days. In so many ways this conference was both a 

process of recreation with many new team members, and also a groundbreaking moment 

for the development of the Universal Peace Federation. We now attract very high-level 

guests and along with that come the responsibility to provide the highest standard of care 

and professionalism. I hope each of you could find both real success in your area, and 

also identify the gaps where improvement is needed. With memories still fresh in mind, 

please take a moment in the next few days to reflect on your experience and perhaps 

write a line or two as a follow up. We all benefit from your reflections both positive and 

negative.  

 

Thanks are also due to the support staff in New York, particularly, Alberto Faccon, Steve 

Honey and Robert Sattinger, who worked behind the scenes prior to and during the 

conference.  

 

Once again, thanks to all for your sincere devotion and hard work.  

 

Here is a link to the staff photos so that you can relive our conference time together.  

 

http://guremu.smugmug.com/gallery/2491748/1/130777956#130777956 

 

Until we meet again on the next front line,  

 

I am,  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

 

Frank LaGrotteria 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


